
From: Allison, Rick
To: "magpieoil@yahoo.com"
Subject: Little Beaver Unit #41 (API# 05-121-06222) NOAV#200358023
Date: Wednesday, August 01, 2012 10:06:29 AM
Attachments: NOAV 200358023.pdf

Ryan,
 
Per my voice mail Friday afternoon, July 27, 2012, COGCC staff discovered an unpermitted
workover pit on the Little Beaver Unit #41 well location.  In addition, oil was present in the pit. 
Workover pits require approved Pit Permits prior to construction, and the presence of oil on any pit
other than a properly lined, netted, and permitted skim pit it a violation of COGCC Rules.  COGCC
has issued the attached Notice of Alleged Violation.
 
Per my voice mail on July 27, the oil must be removed  within 24 hours.  The remaining violations
should be addressed in accordance with the attached NOAV.  I will mail a hardcopy of the NOAV
today.
 
Please contact me at the number below with any questions.  Thank you for your prompt attention
to this matter.
 
Rick Allison, P.G.
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
303-894-2100 ext 5102
 
cc: NOAV #20358023 - Correspondence
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